

January 22, 2018

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Wee Liang Gan, Chair

Committee on Courses

Re: Revised Pilot Program for Globalizing Undergraduate Students Learning

The Committee on Courses reviewed the revised proposal for a Pilot Program for Globalizing Undergraduate Students Learning at their January 18, 2018 meeting and were generally supportive of the proposal. The Committee noted concern that the proposal does not include clarity on how the program will appear on students' transcripts. For example will the program be listed in the transcript comments/notes section like University Honors, as an additional concentration a student selects within their major, or in another format. The Committee also noted concern that the proposal did not clarify who will provide the certificate.